
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

07.23,2018 

RE: LFPCN41214 

From: Littelfuse Product Management Team 

 

Dear Customer, 
 

Please be aware that Littelfuse is discontinuing the production of PLED5HT/PLED5Q12 due to decreased demand 

and suggest PLED6N as replacement Parts, the purpose of this PCN letter is to describe Littelfuse ’s policy for the 

discontinuation, offer a last time buy opportunity, and ensure proper notification of this program and trigger 

replacement part qualification in customer side.  

 

Terms & Conditions for last Time Buy 
 

1. All P.O.’s must be placed by 10.01,2018. 

 

2. All deliveries must be scheduled prior to Dec.31.2018.  

 

3. Order acceptance is subject to Littelfuse’s Standard Terms & Conditions, including but not limited to, credit 

approval, minimum order requirements and minimum shipments quantities. 

 

4. All P.O.’s are non-cancelable and cannot re-scheduled. This must be indicated on Purchase Order. 

 

5. Devices are not returnable except under Littlefuse ’s standard warranty.  

 

 
Best Regards  
 
Meng Wang 
 
Product Manager, 
Tel: +86 510 85277701   EXT 7955 
Mwang3@littelfuse.com 
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